
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

April 2023 

  

Welcome to The Vale’s March Newsletter, we 

hope you enjoy! 

 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



What we got up to in March… 

We celebrated Mothering Sunday….. 

    

   

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 



Lots of fun and laughter 

with Erica from The right step dance school….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



An afternoon with Chris Gillard singing a 

selection of 50’s and 60’s numbers….. 

 

Keeley Turner came to sing…. 

  

 

 

 



A few activities staff, families and residents got up to from 

games to Karaoke…. 

 

   

 

 

 

 



In the spotlight this month… 

Sally  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What people have said they like and admire about 

Sally …… 

Has a huge heart of gold 

Very kind and generous 

Always smiling 

A happy and bubbly lady 

So very thoughtful and always thinks of the residents. 

Goes above and beyond on special occasions making sure that the 

residents are truly spoilt and have a lovely time. 

 



Upcoming Events….. 
 

4th April- Easter Service 

5th April- G Fitness 

11th April- Neil Diamond Tribute act 

12th April- G Fitness 

13th April– Right step dance company 

15th April- Singer Connie Lee 

17th April- Michael Buble tribute 

20th April- Right step dance company 

26th April – G Fitness 

27th April- Right step dance company 

 

 

 



 

Are you green fingered? 

Do you enjoy a spot of gardening? 

If yes, our garden needs you! 

We are very keen on making our garden look lovely for our residents to 
enjoy in the upcoming summer months. If you would be interested in 
donating some pots and plants or helping us arrange our garden, then 

please contact The Vale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Vale Residential Care Home 

191 Willington Street 

Maidstone Kent 

ME15 8ED 

Tel: 01622 762332 Fax: 01622 751153 

Email: kerry.pidwell@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 
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